From: Johnson, Maria C. [mailto:Maria.Johnson@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 1:47 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Attending Seminar offered free at Oracle Corporation

Hello Director Berlin,

I am repoting my attendance to the Oracle Cloud Event on Tuesday 08 November 2016.

Approval CPD Supervisors (i): 

I obtained permission from my immediate Supervisor prior to the event, and verified approval with the timekeeper 

Educational (ii):

It is an educational seminar focused on new technologies (my interest is the development portion)

Attendance (iii): I attended the event from 8:30 to 4:30

NOTE: Oracle has a very strict policy on gifting to government employees, so I signed a document declining all items and meals offered and bought my own lunch.

Thank you for all your assistance

Maria Carmen Johnson

Senior Programmer/Analyst

Crime Analysis Unit - Technical Section

Bureau of Detectives

Chicago Police Department

